
Holistic Psychology and Sport & Spinal Physiotherapy are proud to invite you to:

My Holistic Wellbeing Day 
Healthy body: yoga, posture, nutrition, fitness activities & education

Healthy heart & healthy mind: Psychologist-led activities
Healthy soul: Mindfulness practice, growth partnerships

Why are we providing it? 

We want to support you to enhance your 
resilience and improve your physical health and 
wellbeing. We’ll incorporate yoga, mindfulness, 
physical fitness exercises, postural alignment 
education, psychology and neuroscience & 
nutrition for the holistic wellbeing that we value. 

Together we will be raising your self-awareness 
and clarifying what truly matters to you. For 
some, it may be the desire to live a healthier, 
happier life, or to do something meaningful & 
fulfilling with your life. For others, it may be the 
desire for more growth and advancement in the 
workplace. Or it may be that you want to be able 
to enjoy your family and friends more.

What to expect? 

We promise you engaging and fun evidence-
based activities that will translate into 
transformational results. Together we will focus 
on your physical health (yoga, tailored fitness 
activities, nutrition classes), mental & emotional 
health (psychologist-led mindfulness practices, 
methods for overcoming limiting thoughts), and 
social health (group partnership, networking).

 

Who is it for?

Are you looking for more growth in your life, are 
you seeking to be healthier, or looking for a 
change to break through mental barriers and 
create a better version of you?

Are you looking for ways to allow you to follow a 
regular exercise plan and healthy eating habits? 

Are you seeking more self-knowledge, or are 
you looking for a deeper meaning and more 
engagement with life?

We’ve tailored this day for adults seeking more 
self-awareness, and a deeper level of positive 
emotions, engagement and fulfillment. 

Details

When:  21 November 2015
Where:  Level 1 Melbourne Building  
  82 Alinga Street, Canberra City.
Time:   9am - 4pm
Other:   Bring comfortable clothing, lunch not 

 provided, healthy morning tea and 
 afternoon tea provided.

Cost:  $220/person (places limited to 20)
Bookings/enquiries: 0424 537 227
www.holisticpsychology.com.au and follow the link!

http://www.holisticpsychology.com.au
http://www.holisticpsychology.com.au

